February 2022 NEWSLETTER

ALERTS

ON-LINE REGISTRATION for 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR

On-line registration for the 2022-2023 school year is OPEN! All inhouse students will register on Brightwheel by February 8th. All inhouse students are guaranteed a spot each school year, if they submit their application by 1 p.m. on Tuesday, February 8th.

DRIVING SAFELY ON MCPCP CAMPUS

Driving safely and slowly on the MCPCP Campus is NOT an option...it is mandatory for the safety of our children, staff, and church members. Please SLOW DOWN before injuring someone.

SPECIAL EVENTS

VALENTINE'S DAY FESTIVITIES

Dress your child in **RED** for preschool on Valentine's Day! Send in valentine cards for the students and teachers in your child's class for their classes' Valentine's Day festivities.

MULTICULTURAL DAY

The 3-year-old teachers will be introducing their classes to six different cultures by showing them how they dress, what they eat, what language they speak, and much more. The children will stay in their classrooms and the teachers will rotate throughout them.

GUEST READERS FOR MARCH READING PROGRAM

Calling all parents who LOVE to read! We will be celebrating our LOVE for reading during the month of March for our "Be Smart...Read More Books...Eat More Chikin" reading program and would love to have virtual guest readers! If interested, contact your child's teacher, and then record yourself reading a children's book and upload it on Band.

LLS PAJAMA DAY

The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society Pajama Day will take place Monday, February 28th. Wear your pajamas to preschool and send in a donation to The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society (LLS). The class with the most donations will receive a pizza party.

REMINDERS...

CAR RIDER LINE SAFETY

Help us keep your children and families, our staff, and all MCPChurch members safe by following all traffic directions while in the car rider line every day.

Car rider tags MUST be displayed in your car window when you enter the MCPCP campus and until you exit it.

Right turns ONLY are permitted when exiting the preschool campus at both exits.

CLOTHING

Please send a jacket or sweater with your child's name written inside it to preschool each day, as we will go outside to play whenever possible.

If you have not already done so, please send in warmer clothes to keep in your child's cubby at preschool.

The PRESCHOOL and PRESCHOOL OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED on Monday, February 21st.



KFY DATES

Feb. 1st: Tuition payment #7 for March is due.

Feb. 2nd: Happy Groundhog Day!

Feb. 5th: Last day to pay tuition without late fee.

Feb. 8th: In-house registrations for 2022-2023 school year due.

Feb. 8th: Pre-K Terrific Tuesday.

Feb. 10th: Church Members/Alumni registrations for 2022-2023 are due.

Feb. 14th: Happy Valentine's Day!

Feb. 14th: WEAR RED to preschool.

Feb. 16th: Ms. Jennie's Pre-K field trip to Children's Theatre.

Feb. 17th: General Public registrations for 2022-2023 school year are due.

Feb. 21st: NO SCHOOL-Presidents' Day.

Feb. 22nd: 3's Multi-Cultural Event.

Feb. 23rd: Preschool Lottery, if needed.

Feb. 24th: Ms. Nancy's Pre-K field trip to Children's Theatre.

Feb. 28th-Mar. 3rd: Spirit Week.

Feb. 28th: LLS Pajama Day.

FUTURE DATES

Mar. 1st: Crazy Hair Day.

Mar. 2nd: Silly Socks Day.

Mar. 2nd: Dr. Seuss' Birthday.

Mar. 2nd: Ash Wednesday.

Mar. 3rd: Hat Day.

"The LORD will keep you from all harm he will watch over your life; the LORD will watch over your coming and going both now and forevermore."

Psalm 121: 7-8